
SES Club Meeting - Jan 21, 2023
                              10:00
Come fly before the meeting

                                PRESIDENTS CORNER
Looking at 2023, it will be a pivotal year for model aviation. 
With the FAA exercising their control of the airspace in which 
we operate, as of September 16, 2023 remote ID will be 
required. Fortunately, for those of us who fly exclusively at the 
SES club field there will NO IMPACT, if “FRIA” status is 
realized. We, at SES are in line to be recognized as such, so 
stay tuned for the “good news”

Up-coming Events:
Nothing to report, therefore if you have 
any ideals or suggestions for our 2023 

events, contact Bill Cermak or Larry Ross. 

                            FLY BEFORE YOU BUY
Check out the SES web page for more info 
and great club information.
       www.southerneaglesquadron.com
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                               “WHO’S THE HIGH FLYER”
Each month there will be a question for you to find the
answer. The first person to answer the question will have
their name in the SES News Letter and posted on the Info board 
at the field. At the last 2023 club meeting, the person with the 
most name posted will win a PRIZE.
Send your answer to: lross04@bellsouth.net
                                             Dec. SES Question
Propellers for RC aircraft generally are two-bladed (although can
have as many as 3 or 4 blades) and are selected based on a pair
of  numbers example 10/6, 11/7 and 11/6. 
What do these numbers designate?
Answer: Diameter/Pitch - Winner (Frank Mitz) Congratulations
                                              Jan. SES Question
Which channel (or receiver output) in a 4 channel radio is usually 
assigned to the elevator control surface?

             WANT, SELL TRADE
          WANTED: WARM WEATHER

                                                Field Security
If you are the last person to leave the field Please 
make sure the gate to the SES field is closed and the 
conbination on the lock is rotated not showing the 
entrance code on the lock. Also if at anytime you 
arrive and the gate is open and there is no one flying, 
please contact Frank Mintz or Bill Cermak.

SES Christmas party: for the attendees, we 
hope you had a good time and enjoyed the  
great food.
Funding for the turkey and ham was pro-
vided by our presidend and vice president 
and we want to thank them for making it 
a traditional Christmas Party. The picking 
and swapping of gifts was a lot of fun.

Shout Out: as SES Membership Director I want to thank 
Mark Carey for making it possible for Re-new and New membership 
using our web page, its working fantastic. I also want to thank 
Carl Dilks while at the field collecting $$ for Re-new and new 
membership sign up.

Club Officers: at the Dec meeting a 
vote was taken for the 2023 SES club of-
ficers.The vote was 100% for the officers 
from 2022. The club thanks all that have 
decided to keep our club going in the 
direction of fun and camaraderie.


